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19th November 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are looking forward to our Maths Parents evening on Wednesday 24th November 2021. Thank you to 
everyone who completed our recent Google Form regarding the content of the evening which we will use to 
plan our outcomes. We will be looking at: 
 

 The meaning of mastery 
 Resources 
 Multiplication 
 Home help 

 
This event will be held in school starting from 5pm and will last for about an hour. To help with our 
organisation, we ask all families to complete the following attendance form by Monday 22nd November at 
6pm.  
 
Maths Information Evening - Attendance Form 
 
We ask everyone who is attending to read and follow these safety measures prior to and during attendance: 

 Visitors will be required to self-assess for COVID-19 symptoms (a high temperature; a new, 
continuous cough; a loss of, or change to, their sense of smell or taste) prior to attending the school. 
If visitors have one or more of these symptoms (even if they are mild), they are asked not to attend 
site  

 Contact details of all visitors will be registered, on arrival at the school office, in case of the need to 
contact for tracing purposes 

 If visitors develop symptoms whilst visiting the school, they will be taken to the isolation room and 
be supported in leaving the school site  

 Visitors will be asked to hand sanitise on arrival to the school office and when leaving the school 
office too 

 Visitors are expected to wear masks during the whole of their visit until they leave the school 
building  

  
In normal circumstances we would welcome children also attending but at this time we are limiting the 
number of attendees so would ask that if possible adults attend only.   
 
We thank you in advance for following these measures to reduce the risk of transmission of coronavirus in 
our school and we look forward to sharing our insight into our Maths Mastery approach with you.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Fiona Coking 
Maths Lead 
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